
 
 
 
 

MINUTES 
 
 

The Finance Committee for the Town of Montville met at 4:00 p.m. in Room 203 at the 
Montville Town Hall on May 17, 2010. 
 
Members present:   Gary Murphy, Russ Beetham and Billy Caron   
 
Also present: Theresa Fafard, Finance Director and Mayor Joe Jaskiewicz. Councilors McFee 

and Jacobson. 
 
Murphy called the meeting to order at 4:10 p.m.  He also led the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
 
The committee discussed holding Special Town Council meetings to review the budget 
 
The Public Works Director reviewed his budget. The roads that have priority for repair are 
Gallivan Lane and the remainder of Old Colchester Road. He is also understaffed by two people. 
 
The committee decided to send the budget to the Town Council for workshop discussions and, 
therefore, did not meet with the Building Inspector to discuss his budget. Workshops are 
scheduled May 24, 2010 at 4 pm and May 26 at 6 pm. 
 
Caron moved to adjourn the meeting at 5:05 pm. Beetham seconded; passed unanimously. 
 
 
 
 
Attest: Theresa Fafard, Finance Director 


